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Year One 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
We were so proud of the Y1’s and their excellent singing in the Summer 
Concert. They had a great time and we hope you did too! We are so proud 
of all they have achieved this year and know they’ll continue to do well in 
Year Two.  

English 

In English this week we have finished reading; Tinga Tales How Elephant Got 
his Trunk. We have created our own version of the story explaining how 
Elephant got his long trunk.  We came up with some very imaginative ideas! 
You can watch other Tinga tale stories on Cbeebies and You Tube.  How 
about making up your own Tinga Tale? What could the title be? 

.   
Maths 

In Maths this week we have practiced the days of the week and months of 
the year. We have ordered the months of the year and made paper chains. 
We have been telling the time to o’clock.  We have played lots of fun 
games and learnt the song ‘Hip Hop around the clock’ by Jack Hartman on 
you tube. I went to the party at 2 o’clock and stayed for 2 hours. What did I 
leave? Can you come up with your own time question?  Tell you parents 
how you can tell which hand is the hour and which is the minute hand. How 
many minutes are in an hour? How many hours in a day? 
 

This afternoon the children visited their new Year Two classroom and 
teacher. They were very excited and had a fun time. What can they tell 
you about their new class and teacher? 

 

Returning books 
Please makes sure all library books and reading books are returned to 
school on Monday so we can collect them in for the summer.  
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We still need helpers for the library visit on Tuesday morning.  If you are free 
please speak to your class rep or let us know. 

Thank you so much to all our parent helpers who have helped us this year – 
you’ve been a big help.  
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